
Cardiology Consultants of Philadelphia 
Cardiac Imaging Center 

1703 South Broad Street, Suite 400 
Philadelphia Pa, 19248 
(2 1 5 )  3 39-0409 

October 19,2006 

Licensjng Assistance Section 
NLclcar Medicine Safety Branch 
Division of Radiation Safety and Safcguards 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region 1 
475 Allendale Road 
T b g  OfPlXssia, PA 19406-1415 

RE: License Nmnber: 37-28-653-01 630 3i3G\ 
Requcst to correct address at 101 Medical Campus drive, Lansdale PA 

Dear License rcviewer: 

An amendment application was recently approved for our license, adding a ncw “location 
of use” at 101 Medical Campus Drive, Laisdale Pa. 19446. We have since found out that 
the submitted address is incorrect. We are requesting to have ihc amendment corrected. 
We would likc to change 10 1 medical Campus Drive, Lansdale PA to the correct address 
of 125 Medical Campus Drive, Suite 101, Lansdale PA 19446. Since submitting the 
anendment the post office has notified us that th is  i s  Lhe appropriate address for the 
amendment wc submitted. 

We rcgrcr this inconvenience and would appreciate anytlung you can do to expedite th is  
request as we would like to start receiving radioactive matmials at this location on Oct 
28,2006. If you have any additional questions please contact Michael W. Lairmose or 
niyself. 1 can be reached at 215-463-5333. Mr. Lairmore can be reached at 201 -693-2277. 

We thank you in advance for your assistance with tbs licensing action n 

Veronica Covalesky, M.D. U 
Administrative Representative 



This is to acknowledge the receipt of your Ietterlapplication dated 

, and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

Pm\wAincdi . 37.-~9~53-OI 
There were no adminis rative omissions. Your application was assigned to a - 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

c] Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number 1395bG . 
When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may cail us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


